
Shalfleet Village Hall -  
 Maintenance Report.  

for meeting on 14th January 2022.


Repairs.


Still waiting for stonemason to come free to repair our entrance wall.

The grading of the field did not happen before the wet spell at the end of 2021, as we were 
waiting to hear from PCC and their new team who will manage the field. When this 
happens it would be best scheduled for after the fete in early September.


Improvements.


I have not progressed the Brown Sign project over the Christmas break, but it will reach 
the top of my “To Do List” in the next week or two.


Other. 


The Calor tank was refilled on January 7th. Whilst there the driver spotted a connection 
joint that had too much play (although not enough to leak) and will set in motion the 
Calor engineer to attend and fix.

Grave diggers for the new churchyard have been spotted driving vehicles and diggers on 
both our path and the field adjacent to the path. This does cause some ruts and damage to 
the field.			

The car park edges have started to show signs of weeds growing through, I will apply 
some weedkiller once the ground becomes drier.


2021 Improvements.

Money was invested in improving the kitchen facilities, notably the tablecloths, cutlery, 
salt & peppers, trays and chopping boards. An outside tap and hosepipe was fitted 
adjacent to the car park. The Annexe was fitted out with new shelves to provide space for 
a new ride-on mower and for storage. New planters were installed adjacent to the south 
wall. These planters and the eastern edge of the car park were planted with bedding plants 
for the summer. The whole village has been delighted.

Michael									 8th January 2022


